

Interim Commissioner: Thomas E. Brown, Jr.

Board: John H. Burriss, Chairman Richard E. Jabbour, DDS, Vice Chairman Robert J. Stripling, Jr. Secretary

Promoting Health, Protecting the Environment

William E. Applegate, III, Toney Graham, Jr., MD Sandra J. Molander John B. Pate, MD

March 12, 1993

Mr. Phil Kusiak Marsh Furniture Company P.O. Box 870 High Point, NC 27261

RE: Marsh Lumber Facility, Pamlico GWPD Site #A-21-AA-14343 Florence County

Dear Mr. Kusiak:

In a letter dated November 9, 1992, this office gave monitoring well approval for the installation of six monitoring wells at this site. This letter requested that an assessment report be sent to my attention by January 11, 1993. To date this office has not received this report. Please provide the requested report by April 1, 1993.

If you have any questions, please call me at (803)734-4666. Please reference the GWPD Site #A-21-AA-14343 on all future correspondence regarding this site.

Sincerely,

Harriet H. Gilkerson, Hydrogeologist Assessment and Development Section Ground-Water Protection Division Bureau of Drinking Water Protection

hhg/marsh4

cc: Addie Collier, Pee Dee District EQC

Carrie Lynch, Law Engineering, Columbia

